
Dear Families of Anglophone West School District, 

This afternoon, the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development 
released a guide for parents for the return to school.   

All schools of our district will have an operational plan in place that will include the 
health and safety guidelines for staff and students. The operational plan for your school 
will be shared before students return to school in September. 

If you have questions about the guide, you can contact the Department of Education and 
Early Childhood Development by e-mail at edcommunication@gnb.ca. 

ASD-W is committed to providing a quality, safe learning environment for your children this year.  We look 

forward to the return of students in September. 

Please click on this link to access the guide:  ReturnSchool_GuideParents.pdf  

If you cannot open the link, you can find the guide on our website at asd-w.nbed.nb.ca. 

I will continue to communicate with you as school approaches and begins. 

Sincerely, 

David McTimoney, Superintendent 
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